CANCELLED

OUR ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

As COVID-19 continues to change the way
our world operates, the leadership of the
Foothills Caring Corps has made the difficult
decision to cancel our annual Mirabel Golf
Tournament for this year.

Safety for all is our top priority. While we are

sad to cancel this year's Tournament, we

have determined that a large group

gathering and the current health risks would _

go aga!nst our goal of keeping our i :‘fo’;‘a&h‘?"glﬁg“ Lo
community safe and healthy. We hope that

hosting our Annual Golf
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you understand this difficult decision we EL. Tournament over hese

have made.

last years. We cannot wait to play in 2021!

Our Neighbors still need help!

While our golf tournament may be cancelled, we need your YOU CAN
support to keep our programs up and running. The pandemic has
only increased our Neighbors’ need for support and the Foothills STILL HELP!

Caring Corps continues to be more active than ever. :
Sponsorships and

donation opportunities
DI D YO U The Foothills Caring Corps golf are still available.
tournament is one of our largest
K N OW? annual fundraisers and a major VISIT
= contributor to our total revenue
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MEET YOUR
FCC TEAM!

Front Row: Paul Abel, Melanie Gotcher,
. Robin Cochran, Donna Guerin

% Back Row: Betty Obermeyer, Poppy
Peterson, Melissa Glover, Nancy Cohrs,
Maria Pryce, Val Prue
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@foothillscaringcorps W
STAY CONNECTED WITH US! ﬂ @ m

Facebook Instagram LinkedIn




